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Dear Parents and Carers,
All of the Year 5 girls have been invited to attend a ‘Taste of High School’ day at Newport Girls’ High School. The day will take place on Monday 25th November from 9:30am- 3:00pm. Newport Girls are welcoming many girls from the area to give them an insight into high school life and an opportunity to experience the school facilities. An exciting day has been organised comprising of various activities. Children need to be dropped off at NJS at the usual time and will be back in time for the end of the school day.

The children will be walking to and from Newport Girls’ High School following registration here at school. Please can your child come to school in their normal school uniform and they will need to ensure that they have the following:

· Coat/hat/gloves (weather dependent)

· Breaktime snack

· Water bottle.

Newport Girls are offering a free lunch; however, if your child wishes to bring their own packed lunch, that is fine. Please give consent for your daughter to attend on parentpay by Friday 15th November.
Thank you,

The Year 5 team
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